SPANISH
RESOURCES (

The California Coastal Commission's Spanish
Program provides basic translation services on
projects before the Commission that will affect the
Spanish-speaking population of California. The
program also offers basic interpretation services for
public comments during the monthly hearing.

TRANSLATION
SERVICES

We offer translated documents in Spanish on
various projects along the coast which can be
found on our website:

www.coastal.ca.gov/spanish/

For more information in Spanish or to request
translated documents, email Javier Padilla Reyes
(Javier.Padilla@coastal.ca.gov).

To use the Commission's interpretation
services during public comment at a hearing,

you must first register on our website: -

www.coastal.ca.gov/meetings/agenda

When registering, you must indicate that you
will need a Spanish interpreter for the hearing.
Once you finish registering, you will see more
information and instructions for the day of the
hearing.

QUESTIONS?

If you have any questions about the
Spanish Program and other services we
provide, please contact Javier Padilla
Reyes (Javier.Padilla@coastal.ca.gov).
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